
 

COVID-19: Return of employees to office 
 
The PSA had a telephonic meeting with the employer, demanding to know whether a guideline in 
terms of the gradual return to work was available and what safety measures are in place. The 
employer stated that the guideline was finalised and will be issued before the gradual return of 
employees. The employer further stated that it is complying with lockdown regulations and safety 
measures. Vulnerable employees will not be allowed to return to the office. 
 
The employer assured the PSA that the following conditions were complied with for the gradual return 
of employees to office: 
 
• Offices were fumigated before the return of employees 
• All employees are provided with PPE 
• Employees are tested and screened every day 
• Employees are provided with travel permits 
• Care is taken to vulnerable employees 
 
Members are requested to monitor and report to their respective PSA Provincial Offices should the 
employer not comply with the above-mentioned measures. 
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